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Question No. 29

Senator Abetz asked the following question at the hearing on 19 October 2009:

Was there any dialogue between the Attorney-General and the Administrative Appeals Tribunal
concerning the funding of the work undertaken by Mr Parrott?

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows:

The Department is not aware of any dialogue between the Attorney-General and the Administrative
Appeals Tribunal. However, the Department is aware that Mr Parrott conducted some work on
behalf of the Tribunal.


